| - a 4
Ti@l‘iﬂ‘u ﬂﬂ’l’)ﬁu’lﬂﬁziﬂ"hﬂﬂ PHAKAVALI INSTITUTE OF DANCE AND MUSIC

emd& DUUUINA T ONTLUAT 135 Boripat Road, Bangkok, Thailand.

In7. Wolavy Tel. 26266

5 December 1965
Dearest Madame:

Thank you so much for the cheque of $51.21 you
kindly sent me through the bank last week. However, I would
like to ask, wether was it from the Asia Society ? Would
you please tell me later ? By all means, 1t was most graci-
ous of you to have sent it, and I ofcourse, received it
with warmest thanks.

I must tender you my apologies for have not writ-
ten you quite atime, but Ladda and I always think of you
and hope that you are quite well with your health, and
very busy too, so



